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Coming Home – Our Lady of Kibeho  

In Honor of November 

Black Catholic History Month 

Sunday November 10, 2019  

 
2:30pm – 4:30pm North Conference Room 

It’s a celebration, come pray with us! 
The Social Justice Committee invites all to come out and 

Celebrate Black Catholic History Month this November 2019.  

We will make and pray the Rosary of the Seven Sorrows.  The 

Rosary of The Seven Sorrows dates back to the Middle Ages 

and regained popularity following the Marian apparitions in 

Kibeho. The Virgin Mother herself assigned the young 

visionary Marie-Claire Mukangango the mission to 

reintroduce this special rosary to the world.  
 

Join us in Making and Praying a Seven Sorrows Rosary 

History of the Rosary:  Ms. Lisa Williams, who is the Office 

Manager at the Paulist Evangelization Ministries powered by 

the Paulist Fathers, will share the history of the rosary with us.  

Br. Philip John Thomas Catalanotto, CSP 2nd Theo. at Catholic 

University of America of the Paulist Fathers, will oversee the 

making and the blessing of the rosary.  

Both Lisa and Philip will guide us through the praying of The 

Seven Sorrows that our Mother Mary taught to Marie-Claire 

in Kibeho, Rwanda. The Holy Virgin promised that when 

prayed with an open and repentant heart, the rosary would 

win us the Lord’s forgiveness for our sins and free our souls 

from guilt and remorse. This is not just a black history event, it 

is a family event for all the faithful.          

Refreshments will be served – Feel FREE to donate a dish 
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